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RBC Asia Client Connect 

 

DISCLAIMER 
 
Instant messages, along with their attachments, received by or sent from RBC Wealth 
Management (“RBC”) are subject to review by supervisory personnel. Such communications 
are retained by and may be produced to regulatory authorities or others with legal rights 
to the instant messages or their contents.  

 

Instant messages and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please do not copy, retain, disclose or use any 
part of the message or its attachments. Please notify the sender immediately by return 
instant message, terminate the instant message session and destroy or delete any copies. 
Dissemination or use of this information by anyone other than the intended recipient is 
unauthorised and may be illegal.  

 

This message may have been prepared by RBC personnel as market commentary. As such, it 
is not intended as a research report or recommendation, or to provide a sufficient basis 
for an investment decision. This communication is not an offer, or the solicitation of 
an offer, to sell or purchase a security.  

 

Communications over text messaging and/or other direct communication medium cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free. Instant messages and their attachments are subject 
to being intercepted, becoming corrupted, getting lost or delayed, or to containing 
viruses. Therefore, RBC does not accept any liability for any errors or omissions in the 
content of this message or problems in its transmission, including those arising as a 
result of its transmission over the Internet or data network.   

 

RBC shall not be liable for any non-performance, error, interruption or delay in the 
performance of the RBC Asia Client Connect services, or for any inaccuracy, unreliability 
or unsuitability of the RBC Asia Client Connect services, if due, in whole or in part, 
directly or indirectly, to an event or failure which is beyond its reasonable control 
(including but not limited to any breakdown, malfunction or failure of transmission or 
power, communication or computer facilities or systems, acts of God, natural disasters, 
acts of terrorism, embargoes, epidemics, acts of any government or authority, and the 
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acts or a party for whom the RBC, its affiliates or service providers are not responsible 
for).  

  

Without limiting the generality of the above, in particular, all electronic conversations 
between you and RBC including those on public social media mobile applications such as 
WhatsApp and WeChat may be recorded and captured, and subject to RBC’s Compliance 
monitoring from time to time, and may, to the fullest extent permitted by law, be used 
in evidence at any time.  RBC has absolute discretion as to its policy for the retention 
and destruction of these records.  If you do not agree to these terms, please refrain 
from communicating with RBC via these electronic means immediately. 


